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      Kongunadu College of Engineering and Technology (KNCET) is committed to 

build and sustain itself as an institution where quality is the hallmark in every 

activity. I am immensely happy that the Department of English is publishing the 

selected papers from the Second National Conference on English Language, 

Literature & Culture conducted on 9th February 2018 in Language in India 

www.languageinindia.com. This conference became an effective platform for 

exchanging innovative research thoughts of Faculty Members, Students and 

Research Scholars from various Colleges and Universities. We hope to hold such 

conferences and seminars every year to contribute our best to improve teaching and 

learning in colleges around the country. I wish to congratulate the faculty members 

of English department, particularly Ms. T. Vembu, Assistant Professor who 

organized this conference efficiently.  
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